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Football Team  

 

Mrs King and Mr Graham held football trials this week to choose P7s for this year’s 

school football team.  

The team will participate in monthly tournaments are Nethercraigs. Mr Gordon and 

Mr Graham will be with the boy’s football team this year.  

 

There will also be a girl’s football team. We are still waiting for details of their 

tournaments.  

 

 

Credit Union 

 

We will begin the process of recruiting and training Credit Union volunteers from our 

P7 year group, with a view to beginning collections after September weekend. 

 

 

Whole School Open Afternoon 

 

Wednesday 24th September will be our whole school open afternoon. We are tying 

this in with a PAThS information session following parental feedback that they would 

like to know more about PAThS.   

Information has been sent out about this.  

 

 

Reading  

 

Both paired reading and reading with dogs will continue this school session.   

Thank you to the parent volunteers who support our paired reading program. 

 

 

Library 

 

This has been on our Bluesky, to show everyone how wonderful the refresh of this 

area has been. Miss Logue and Jim have worked hard on this and we are grateful for 

donations to help with this. 

 

 

Parental Involvement  

 

As mentioned in our newsletter, we would like parents/carers involve more in the life 

of the school and decision making. We will have more information and discussion 

about this over the course of the year.  

Part of this is involvement in RRS.  



 

 

 

 

RRS – Going for Gold 

 

Following the success of our silver award for Rights Respecting school, we are now 

going for our Gold Accreditation.  The areas we will be focusing on will be: 

 

• Ensuring our whole school community all know children’s rights, and they are 

visible around the school – term 1 

• Exploring dignity and equity – term 2 

• Campaigning locally and globally – term 3 

• Continue to provide opportunities for children to make decisions about our 

school - ongoing 

 

Feedback from our accreditation visit was very positive, but one of the areas for 

development was to involve parent/carers in the work we are doing on rights.   

 

We are grateful to Parent Council for agreeing to meet with the Rights Committee 

monthly.   

 

 

 

  


